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NOTICE OF VACANCIES

The City of Eastvale is currently accepting applications to fill 2 (two) vacancies for the Public Safety Commission (two-year term, expiring December 2026). 

The Eastvale Public Safety Commission meets on the fourth Tuesday of the month at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers at 12363 Limonite Avenue, Suite 900, Eastvale, CA 91752. 

An application can be obtained from the City Clerk’s Office at 12363 Limonite Avenue, Suite 910, Eastvale, CA 91752, or can be sent to you by calling (951) 703-4420. The application can also be accessed through the City’s website at https://www.eastvaleca.gov/government/commissions/public-safety-commission. 

Applications will be accepted until Thursday, November 7, 2024. For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office at (951) 703-4420.
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